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Mid-South Lions

        Several Missouri Lions were honored by PIP Bob Corlew at the Mid-South 
Lions 75th Anniversary celebration.  

        Don Noland, PCCs Terry and Gina Boettcher, PDG Bud Dean (Rolla),
PDG Walt Hamer and PDG Lisa Alexander all received an LCIF Chair banner, 
and Lion Jennie Mosher received a Presidential Certificate of Appreciation. 

75th Anniversary Celebration 

Mid-South is hosting it's quarterly board of directors meeting in Branson, MO, on 
November 17-18.  On Friday evening we will visit Dolly Parton's Dixie Stampede. On 
Saturday we have our business meeting.  All Lions are invited to attend.   

The meetings and HQ hotel will be the Branson Grand Plaza. A block of rooms is being 
held at $94 plus tax per night for our meeting. You can make reservations by calling 417- 
336-6646.  Tell them you're with the Mid-South Lions group.  If you'd like to go with us to 
Dixie Stampede, tickets, including transportation from the hotel and back, are $65 per 
person.  Call Mid-South if you'd like to attend. 888-546-6042 option 3.  The Saturday lunch 
price has not been set, but will be somewhere in the $25 per person range. 



To all Missouri Lions:     

        We would like to encourage Lions who would be interested in being the Global Service Team 

Coordinator for the Multiple District (GST-MD) to look into this position and make sure that CC Larry 

Boettcher has your name as a candidate.  We can’t wait to work with you on this Global Action Team! 

                  -PDG Ann Anderson, GLT-MD and PDG Debbie Cantrell, GMT-MD 



Register today! http://www.lionsclubs.org/resources/EN/pdfs/lcicon/lcicon- 
registration-form.pdf



Register today for the USA/Canada Lions Leadership Forum! 

http://members.lionsforum.org/event-2639877/Registration
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District 26-M1

Sikeston Lions host Sikeston Cotton 
Ramble Bike Ride

The Sikeston Lions are hosting two                       
Bike Rides, one in the Spring and the other Fall.



District 26-M1

Lions Richard and Sherry Hashagen try out the wheelchair ramp at the recently 
completed Therapy Swimming Pool project at Camp Brim Shire at St. James. They, the 

St. James Lions Club and crew from Gibbs Pools want to thank Lions from all over 
Missouri and International for their support!

Peace Poster entries- Sierra Thompson (on 
right), 1st Place Winner at Success, MO 
Elementary; Cecilia Groves (above), 1st 

Place Winner at Plato, MO School.

Peace Poster Contest



District 26-M1

Lions: Ed Tilley; Laurie Taylor; Allen Taylor; Fred Elias, ACE store 

Owner; Dave Baldwin 

The Cape Girardeau Evening 
Lions sold mints in front of 

our local ACE Hardware 
store on September 9. 

All donations will go to LCIF 
for the Hurricane Relief. 

Hurricane Relief

Houston Lions donate to Convoy of Hope Relief 
helping flood victims due to Hurricanes Harvey and 

Irma

District Governor Lion John Preston (right) welcomes new 
members to the Bunker Lions with Club President Lion Jeff 

Parker (left)

IPDG Lion Bob and PDG 
Lion Lana Wilson visited 

Leader Dogs for the Blind



District 26-M1

West Plains Lions worked with Ozark Radio Network doing Rib Sales to raise money for 
the Samaritan Outreach and Bridges Program at West Plains Schools, raising over $1400. 

North West Texas County
Lions honor Lion Nancy 

Davis as Lion of the Year

Lion of the Year 



The Neighborhood Library is a source of books for adults and 

children, typically in locations where people may not have easy 

access to a public library.  Participants are encouraged to take 

a book, read it, and return it to swap for another.  Or, if it is a 

favorite, keep it to add to a personal collection.  It is a project 

to encourage reading, especially in the summer when kids are 

out of school.  

The Neighborhood Library 

District 26-M3

 The St. Charles Lions 

regularly restock the 

libraries with donated books 

or those purchased at book 

sales and garage sales. 

St. Charles Lions Club with Pastor Chris Franklin at St. Charles Christian Church 



District 26-M4



District 26-M6

The Lions of District 26-M6 gather every January for a District 
fundraiser known as HOBO Day. This event allows us to raise funds for 
our District expenses, enabling us to keep our District dues to a 
minimum while having FUN & enjoying fellowship with our fellow Lions. 

HOBO Day events include: a Live Auction, Silent Auction, 50/50 Pot, 
Cake Walk & Best Dressed HOBO competition. The 2018 event will be 
held January 20, 2018 at the Ernte Feste Building in Freistatt, MO. The 
meat for this year's meal will be prepared by our very own District 
Governor Lion Kevin Cantrell & will include Tri Tip & Smoked Pork as 
well as Hashbrown Potatoes, Salad & Dessert. 

For more information please contact 2018 HOBO Day Chair Lion Darci 
Klick at (417) 669-5200 or darci_klick@yahoo.com.newsletter to share it 
to the rest. 

HOBO Day 
Lions in their best-dressed HOBO outfits 



District 26-M7

The Tipton Lions 

encourage people to get 

out to the local park 

(where they provide the 

Lions Pavilion) by serving 

delicious pancakes and 

sausages to support their 

service activities. The 

Tipton Lions are 

celebrating their 75th 

year of service to the 

area. 

Lions Robert Rowles and George Eisenbath work the griddle to provide 

fresh, golden brown pancakes.

Tipton Lions Host 
Pancakes in the Park 

Jefferson City 
Breakfast Lions Hold a 

Hearing Screening

The JC Breakfast Lions 

conducted a hearing 

screening for the 

kindergarten and first 

grade students of Trinity 

Lutheran School in 

Jefferson City.
Lion Amy Bell (left) and District Governor Lou Ann Hathcock check 

the audiometers before conducting the screening.



Warrenton Lions Club raised funds for hurricane victims. All 
proceeds went to LCIF Hurricane/Disaster relief. 

President Dan working hard 



The Ashland Centennial Lions Club charter celebration was

held October 8.  The evening included a meal prepared by the

Southern Boone FFA, induction of officers, installation of the

new members present, presentation of a Proclamation from

the Missouri House of Representatives, and a speech by ID

Don Noland.   

During the Celebration, State Representative Sara Walsh and

her husband Steve decided to join the new club, becoming the

22nd and 23rd charter members.  The Guiding Lions for the

club are Lions David Frech and PDG Sandy McCann from the

Columbia Rockbridge Club.  Columbia Rockbridge is the

sponsoring Club.   

Charter Celebration for the Ashland 
Centennial Lions Club 

Ashland Lions

From left : PID Doc Garrett, PDG Sandy McCann,  ID Don Noland, DG Bob Noellsch, Lion  Cindy Downing President, Lion State 

Representative Sara Walsh, Lion Steve Walsh, Lion Rick Lewis, Lion Tracy Banning, Lion Tim Roth, Lion Jason Reynolds 


